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June 8, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Next Tuesday, June 14, our grade 8 students will take part in a pilgrimage to the shrine of Saint Kateri Tekakwitha—Canada’s first aboriginal Saint!  The shrine is located at St. Francis Xavier Catholic Church in Kahnawake, Quebec, just outside of Montreal.  Grade 8 students were chosen because of the important step they are taking in their lives, completing elementary school.  This pilgrimage emphasizes the importance of our faith, especially in times of great change.
This is not an optional trip, but rather a mandatory and important part of the Catholic Education we offer.  We require your permission for your son/daughter to participate in this important event.

The bus will be leaving at 8:20am and returning to St. Thomas Aquinas at about 2:30pm, in time for buses.  Note that students can either bring money for lunch, or pack their own lunch.

Should you have any questions regarding this event, please feel free to contact me at the school.  Thank you for your continued support of Catholic Education and our call learn and live our faith!
God bless,

Chris Vonesch

Chaplaincy Leader

Parent Approval





 (Student)  has my permission to participate in the Gr. 8 pilgrimage to the Shrine of Kateri Tekakwitha in Kahnawake, QC on June 14.  I understand they will be transported by bus.






_____________________________






Parent/Guardian Signature



Print Name



Date

ELEMENTS OF RISK:  Any educational activity and the transportation for that activity, involves certain elements of risk.  These can occur without any fault of the student, the school board, its employees or agents, or the faculty where the activity is taking place.  Any allergies or other medical conditions MUST be brought to the attention of the teacher/supervisor along with appropriate medication.  The Catholic District School Board of Eastern Ontario does not provide any accidental death, disability, dismemberment or medical insurance on behalf of the students participating in this activity.
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





ST. THOMAS AQUINAS CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL


1211 South Russell Rd, Russell, ON, K4R 1E5


Principal: Ms. Donna Koekkoek


Vice Principal: Mr. Danny Palumbo


Phone Number (613) 445-0810   Toll Free 1-877-559-7729   Fax Number (613) 445-1520


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.sta-russell.com" �www.sta-russell.com�





‘FAITH SEEKING UNDERSTANDING’
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